

Roskear Primary and Nursery School

Learning together for a better future

Friday 20th December 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 1 Barbara Hepworth & Tate Art Gallery Educational Visit

Year 1 are visiting the Barbara Hepworth Museum and the Tate Art Gallery as part of their art unit of learning. We have been looking at the work of Cornish artist Barbara Hepworth. The children will travel by minibus. At the Tate Art Gallery, the children will be looking at the artwork and use this as inspiration to sketch some of their own art. They will also walk to the Barbara Hepworth Museum and look at where the artist lived and some of her artwork.

Poldhw class will be going on Wednesday 15th January. Gwithian class will be going on Friday 17th January.

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and arriving back at school at approximately 13.45pm. Children will need to wear school uniform on the day. We will be eating lunch at the Tate Museum. All children are entitled to a free school meal and will be provided with a packed lunch. Your child may bring their own packed lunch, if they wish.

Any parent helpers would be greatly appreciated, please let the class teacher know if you are available to help on the day. If there are not enough parent helpers, unfortunately, the trip will not be able to go ahead.

Please can you return the slip below by Monday 13th January.

Kind regards,	
Mrs James, Miss Wright & Mrs Hymas	
Re: Year 1 Tate Art Gallery & Barbara Hepworth Educational Visit	*** *** ***
Child's name	
I give/do not give permission for my child to attend. (delete as appropriate)	
Signed:	

Roskear Primary and Nursery School Roskear Camborne Cornwall

TR14 8DJ Tel - (01209) 714241 Fax - (01209) 722394

Email - secretary@roskear.cornwall.sch.uk
Website - www.roskear.cornwall.sch.uk









